
Subject: Organizational Change Announcement 

09.04.2024 

Dear Client Partner, 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

I am writing to inform you of a recent development within our organization. I believe it is important 
to communicate directly with our valued clients. 

I am honored to announce that, effective immediately, I have been appointed to the role of Chief 
Executive Officer at Artilux NMF. This translation follows the departure of our former CEO, Darius 
Sakalauskas, and represents a natural progression in our company's leadership structure. 

I am excited about the opportunity, as someone who has already served as Chief Operation Officer 
of Artilux NMF, to lead our organization into its next chapter of growth and success. Rest assured, 
our dedication to delivering exceptional products/services and providing unparalleled support to 
our clients remains unwavering. 

Should you have any questions or concerns about this transition or any other matter, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to me directly. Your trust and partnership are incredibly valuable to us, and 
we are committed to continuing to serve you with the same level of excellence and dedication you 
have come to expect from Artilux NMF. 

Thank you for your continued support and confidence in our company. 

Yours Sincere! 

Unal Kont 
Chief Executive Officer 
Artilux NMF


